
 
 
 
Craigie High School began work on our CANI Coaching programme in June. The 
continuation of this programme is underway and one of the next stages we 
want to complete is creation of an overall Pupil Leadership Strategy for the 
whole school. One of the basic principles of the programme is to have pupil 
and parent input to create and inform the long-term plans and ensure that 
Craigie’s strategy meets the needs of our parents and pupils.  
 
We have an event on 05/11/2021 12:30pm to 3:30pm for parents to be 
involved in the creation of this strategy and we have limited places available. 
Light refreshments will be provided. Please email me on 
phodge357@dundeeschools.scot to book a place. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Mr Hodge 
PT Guidance 
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